
 

 

C o n c u s s i o n  
Let’s Talk about Prevention & 
Student Safety  

Park Ridge-Niles School District 64 invites all members of the community to attend this latest 
offering in the 2014-15 Parent University series. Most are held in advance of Board of 
Education meetings, to provide additional opportunities for parents and community members 
to stay for the meeting and learn more about District 64 initiatives and educational issues. 
 
 
 

 

For Parents 
& Community 
Members 
 
Monday, 
October 27 
6:30 – 7:15 p.m. 
Field School 
(Auditorium) 
707 N. Wisner 
Park Ridge 
 
Featuring: 
Dr. Elizabeth Pieroth, 
NorthShore University 
Health System 
  
Presented by District 64 
in conjunction with 
Accelerated Rehabilitation 
Centers 
 


